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First name (required) Andrew
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Date of meeting May 3, 2021

Comments - please refrain from 
providing personal information in 
this field (maximum 2500 
characters)

My fiancé and I purchased our first home at 838 Cornerstone BLVD NE and moved in 
September 2020. Across the street from our house is fields and we were told this 
would be the home to a future park and school and we were provided these plans in 
paper copy. When looking at where to purchase and where to start a family, this was 
ideal due to the city plans of green space and schooling. . On Friday April 30 we 
received a letter in the mail saying the city wants to reduce the size of the park for 
housing and this would prevent two schools from being built, for housing. Again, we 
purchased this house for plans that were promised of a large park and two schools and 
now the city wants to add more crammed housing. We would vote NO on this, as this 
would impact our promised green space and schooling. This would be terrible to see 
and make us consider relocating early as opposed to staying in the home we bought 
intending on raising kids for many years. So. As a home owner of 838 Cornerstone 
BLVD NE (there are 3 of us owning this home) we strongly vote against this motion. 
We hope enough of our neighbours checked their mail in time to vote NO also, as it is 
quite suspect to receive this letter on Friday April 30 and be told May 3 is the deadline. 
That just tells me the city knows we would all vote against this plan and is trying to pull 
a fast one on their own citizens. God forbid another pandemic happens and this com-
munity has no green space. Residents and children (and there’s a lot of children over 
here) need green space for healthy living. We don’t need more crammed housing.  

CPC2021-0350 
Attach 9

Page 1


